

Backmeadow, Holt End Lane, Bentworth Nr Alton, Hampshire, GU34 5JU

23rd July 2021-06-24

Dear Planning Department,

I am submitting this planning application as a continuation with the past planning permissions already given for the updating of our house to secure its future.

The house was converted from a cart barn and barn in 1981/2 and its deterioration since is what we are remedying.

As you can see from previous and this application we are replacing like for like but with permanent materials to preserve the house for our future.

Thank you.

Regards,

Diana Willis